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National Film and Television School Films on the Internet 

 

You shall not under any circumstances put National Film and Television School (the School) films 

anywhere on the Internet. This is for your own good as you may jeopardise your careers and/or those 

of your fellow students.  This includes social media websites such as YouTube, Facebook, Vimeo, 

Twitter etc. The reason is that you will/may disqualify a School film from major awards or from major 

festivals. If you do so, serious disciplinary action will be taken. 

 

The copyright to all of the Production Works that are made here belongs to the School, which is also 

the production company for the films. Any broadcast (including the Internet) of films, or excerpts from 

films, needs prior permission in writing and cannot be authorised by you. This will also apply to festival 

distribution, as certain public broadcasts will make films ineligible for the premiere festivals (e.g. 

Cannes, Venice, Berlin and others).  

 


